
Relocation of Bur Dubai Branch to new premises 

 
In our constant endeavour to improve your banking experience, we are relocating our Bur Dubai 

branch to a new and convenient location effective 17
th

 July 2014. 

 
Please note, banking services at the existing branch will not be available after 1pm on Thursday 17

th
 

July 2014. 

 
The address of the new location is: 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you at our new branch which will be open for business on 19th July 

2014 at the following timings: 

Saturday to Wednesday: 9am – 2pm 

Thursday: 9am - 1pm 

Your account at the existing branch: 

All accounts maintained at the  existing Bur Dubai branch will be transferred automatically to the new 

branch. 



New Branch Facilities 

Our new premises will offer clients the same international standard of service and in addition clients 

will have access to: 

 A dedicated digital zone and digital ambassadors that assist you with all your queries on our 

Breeze, The Good Life and Online banking platforms  

 Free Valet parking for our Priority Banking clients for access to the Priority Centre at the branch. 

Valet parking is located at the rear of the building 

Please call 600522288 for more details  

Priority Banking clients can call 8004949 for more details 

 

Thank you for banking with Standard Chartered. 

 


